
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 21, 2012 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 14th ALD. DIST. - FILE #111571 

 NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON SOUTH WHITNALL AVENUE 

 FROM SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE TO EAST HOWARD AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above-captioned location to the through 

highway night parking exception list. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:slm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 21, 2012 

 

Honorable Nik Kovac 

Alderman, 3rd Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 3rd ALD. DIST. - FILE #111571 

 INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE SOUTH SIDE OF 

 EAST ALBION STREET FROM NORTH FARWELL AVENUE 

 TO A POINT 40 FEET WEST 

 

Dear Alderman Kovac: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-

captioned parking restriction.  

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that motorists have a 

difficult time turning onto East Albion Street from North Farwell Avenue due to the 

narrowness of the streets and when vehicles park close to the corner. The installation of 

this restriction will make it easier to maneuver through the intersection, therefore we 

recommend its installation. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:slm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 21, 2012 

 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8
TH

 ALDERMANIC DISTRICT – FILE #111571 

  INSTALL TOW AWAY ZONE ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

  WEST MONTANA STREET FROM A POINT 120 FEET 

  EAST OF SOUTH 35
TH

 STREET TO A POINT 15 FEET 

  EAST THEREOF 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of the Regal Photo Products 2769 South 34th 

Street to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that vehicles obstruct 

access to the Regal Photo Products loading dock when parked in the above captioned 

area. We therefore recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restriction, 

to maintain access to the loading dock. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB:slm 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


